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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I am appalled by the power grab
this Texas legislature is
trying to do. Senate Bill 4 is
absolutely unnecessary and not
wanted by the majority of Texas
citizens. Redistricting happens
every to the nearest it does
not need to happen now no one
needs this. As well the maps
are just a way for Republicans
to grab more power. If
Republicans have to cheat to
maintain their power in Texas
then maybe they're not doing
the right thing. This bill is
absolutely horrendous for the
citizens of Texas especially
for those that are not white.
If you actually work for the
entire state of Texas and all
of its citizens I urge you to
not pass this bill. Again it is
a power grab and it is a way of
cheating it is not the way our
democracy works. And again it
is not what the majority of
voters want. Vote no

 




